
 FOUNDATION NEWSLETTER

Hello Foundation Friends, 

We have reached the end of another month as everyone prepares for school to start back.
Hard to believe that summer break only has about a week and a half remaining. Tomorrow
is our big summer event. The summer interns have worked hard to organize the event and
we have over 25 vendors signed up to participate. I know the weather will be hot but
please plan to stop by even if just for a few minutes to support our local artists, vendors,
and businesses. The 4-H council is making the same delicious lemon shake-ups they had
at the fair. One of those would definitely taste great on a hot day!

Hope to see you tomorrow!

Michele Stucky
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Visit our 
website!

MAGIC SHOW - SUCCESS!
Magic Man Rusty came to the outdoor amphitheater on July 14th as part of our 25th
anniversary celebration. Despite hot weather, many people came to see a fun show!  
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TWO MORE VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

STREET FAIR IS TOMORROW!
As mentioned above, it is our annual street fair tomorrow. It should be a fun afternoon of
supporting local vendors. There will be a dunk tank to raise money for the pool, so that will
be fun. Please come out and take a lap down Monroe Street sometime between 2-6
tomorrow! Take a look at all the vendors who will be present! 

We are adding more plywood cut
out figures to the Christmas in
the Park Light display. You can
come and help paint them! They
will be set up during the street
fair from 2-6 on Saturday July
29th and again on Monday July
31st from 8:00am-noon. Fun for
the whole family and this winter
you will be able to see the figures
you helped paint on display! Paint
and brushes are provided.  
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LOCAL UPCOMING EVENTS


